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Melbourne 2012

Preparations are well underway for the next ISPRS Congress, which is being held in Melbourne, Australia, from 24th August to
3rd September 2012. The Conference Organiser is finalised, the web URL is registered, and the new Congress centre is due to
open.

The event will offer the delegate:
e government funding to aid participation by scientists and academics from developing countries
e anopportunity to experience the Photogrammetry and Remote Sensing industry in Australia and New Zealand
e abundant accommodation, from student dorms to deluxe hotels, at walking distance from the congress venue

e aninternational airport just twenty minutes from central Melbourne
visa application assistance

e a multicultural city catering for all delegates? religious, dietary and language needs
one of the safest, cleanest and most welcoming countries in the world

e an opportunity to visit one of the world?s most desirable destinations, experience the sun, surf, beaches, desert and
unique native flora and fauna, and within close proximity to all that New Zealand has to offer!

Organising Committee

An experienced Local Organising Committee is in place, consisting of Cliff Ogleby, congress director/University of Melbourne,
associate professor Chris Bellman, RMIT University, Professor Simon Jones, RMIT University, and Professor Mark Shortis,
chair, Technical Committee 2012/RMIT University.

Brand-new Facilities

The venue for the Congress is a state-of-the-art complex with six-star environmental rating. it makes extensive use of natural light
and has incorporated recycled material into its design. Combined with the Exhibition Centre next door, it provides the largest
Congress facility in the Southern Hemisphere. The building complex is adjacent to the city centre and within walking distance of
many hotels, restaurants, the Arts complex and the lively Southbank development. It provides an excellent venue for an exciting,
engaging and rewarding Congress. There is ample space for the poster displays, the technical exhibition and oral presentations.

The timing of the Congress is spring in the Southern Hemisphere, a wonderful time to be in Melbourne. The flowers are in bloom,
there are many festivals, the Spring Racing Carnival, and, of course, Australian Rules Football.

Make the Melbourne ISPRS 2012 Congress the start of your Australian experience...

https://www.gim-international.com/content/article/melbourne-2012




